
Community Relations Committee Report       

August 9, 2024 

 

The CRC met on August 7, and reviewed the various events that they sponsored in the past 30-60 days.  

Attendance at the Coffee events ranged between 1-2 dozen community members and the Movie on the 

Beach attracted approximately 80 people.   

New initiatives involving public health/safety and boating safety were discussed.  More research needs 

to be done regarding implementation. 

The Committee also reviewed the Organization Chart/Mission of the CRC.   This chart needs to be 

updated as several activities/initiatives are no longer relevant.    At the next meeting the members will 

brainstorm new projects/activities that support and benefit the Town. 

Dates were tentatively set for the Fall Bonfire, Oct 4, the Christmas Tree Lighting, Dec 7. 

Coffee and Conversation will be held on Aug 16 at 9am. Mayor Dondero will be the featured guest.  

Next meeting of the CRC will be October 2. 

 

 

 

 


